INDIAN SPRINGS VILLAGE TOWN COUNCIL EMERGENCY MEETING March 26, 2021

The Indian Springs Village Town Council met Friday, March 26, 2021 at 5:00 pm for an emergency meeting called by Mayor Bell-Guercio. Councilmembers present were Dale Elliott, Ed Whatley, Herb Robins and Mayor Brenda Bell-Guercio.

The purpose of the meeting was to evaluate the effects of the storm on the Town and provide information to the public. State Representative Arnold Mooney and Fire Chief Sipes were in attendance and related to the Council information they were currently aware of. The Council decided to provide a food truck at Heardmont Park for residents, first responders and volunteers helping with the clean-up. Information is being gathered on storm debris removal and possible other needs in the community.

Bell-Guercio adjourned the meeting at 6:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan Downs, Town Clerk